
Jeff Rhoades! 
  
Please Do not pass this Bill 941, as it is against my belief of my rights as a 
Senior Citizen and private Gun Owner for most all of My Life! Aim a US 
Citizen and a Local Tax Payer in Marion County.  Thanks for your Listening to 
my opinion.  
  
Sincerely Charles H Walker 6128 Crampton Dr. north Keizer,Oregon 97303. 
503/329/4658 
 


